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Upcoming Events & Activities 
March 24-April 4 5th Grade Swimming – Arcata Community Pool – O’Grady & Soto 
March 24 Minimum Day – Dismissal at 1:30 p.m. 
March 27 FCMS Meeting – Room 16 – 6:00 p.m. 
March 31 Minimum Day – Dismissal at 1:30 p.m. 
April 7-11 SPRING BREAK – NO SCHOOL ALL WEEK 
April 14 Minimum Day – Dismissal at 1:30 p.m. 
April 14-April 16 Wolf Creek – Fifth Graders from Ms. O’Grady’s and Ms. Soto’s Classes 

 
MOVIE NIGHT SPONSORED BY FRESHWATER COMMUNITY CLUB: 

enjoyed popcorn and a super movie.  Thank you to Anita Lemley, Chairperson of Movie Night for a great job! 

  Community Club presented “Inside Out 2” at 
Family Fun Movie Night on Friday, in the Freshwater Gymnasium.  Freshwater students and parents 

She kept that popcorn machine going throughout the evening.  And, a big THANK YOU to the Freshwater 
Community Club for sponsoring this event. 
 
FRESHWATER SCHOOL CALENDAR FOR 2025-2026:
in the Fall and various holidays in order to plan ahead for vacations.  You will receive a copy of our  

  We have had several families ask about our start date 

2025-2026 Calendar with the papers coming home with your children this week.  The calendar can also be found  
on the Freshwater School Website. 
 
SPRING SHIRT ORDERS:

 

  We hope that all families found the  bright colored flyer in your email about the 
Community Club sponsored Spring Shirt Sale featuring new Dolphin Gear in many more colors and styles.  This 
sale will be an online site where you can order whatever you would like, have your order shipped to you in five 
or six days, and you will be able to make purchases all year round.  The flyer will share a QR Code and  Website 
with you to do the ordering.  Any questions may be directed to Katie Blair at 707-496-3227. 

FRESHWATER EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION (FEF) IS ON FACEBOOK:
followers on our Facebook page!  Please follow us to be “in the know” on LEGO Nights, fun events, and 
enrichment classes. Please share our posts and invite fellow Freshwater parents, family members, supporters, 
and friends to like and follow our page. 

  We need your help to get more 

 
COMMUNITY CLUB IS ON FACEBOOK:

at (707) 502-7296. 

  Please follow the Freshwater Community Club’s Facebook page to  stay 
updated on meetings, events, and volunteer opportunities.  Any questions, please contact Liz Stephens 

 
THANK YOU VERY MUCH
racks of very nice clothing that has been found on the grounds, in the gymnasium, auditorium, or in the Music 
Room or Library.  As we stated before, so many of the items are brand new 

 to the parents who stopped by during Parent Conference Week to check out the 

WITH NO NAMES ON THEM.

      

  Please 
stop and check the Lost and Found when you bring your child(ren) to school or pick them up each day.    Items 
will be found on rack(s) outside the front office until Spring Break.  All clothes that are still left on the racks will 
be washed, dried, folded, and taken to Good Will during Spring Break! 

A reminder to all parents that staff members are not allowed to dispense medication to students at anytime 
unless a doctor’s permission is on file with the office approving medicine dispensation.  If your 

STAFF NOT ALLOWED TO DISPENSE MEDICATION TO STUDENTS WITHOUT DOCTOR’S PERMISSION: 

child is in need of medication during the day, please bring a Notice to Dispense Medication Form  
signed by your doctor giving permission to the teacher or the office allowing them to dispense 
medication.  Thank you.      
 
DOLPHIN DASH:

Classroom improvements, including new playground equipment, Chromebooks, and much more!   We are looking for 
parent volunteers for the day of Dolphin Dash.  If you are interested or have any questions, please email Rose at  

  Mark your calendars for April 25th, Dolphin Dash Day!  Your child should have brought home a Dolphin 
Dash packet last Monday.  The Dolphin Dash is the Community Club’s largest fundraiser of the year, supporting exciting 
events like Trick or Treat Street, Pancakes With the Grinch, and Family Fun Nights.  It also helps fund campus and 

Roseglass987@gmail.com.  Let’s work together to make this the best year yet!                                          
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